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Your timetable and PIN codes have already been provided to you, please contact the Examinations Office if you have not received these.

Please make sure that you read the attached Conduct of the Examinations poster and Answer Booklet Guidance.  

Also attached attached is important information regarding the regulations and restrictions concerning the use of calculators.  Please check with your teachers if you are still unsure regarding the use of calculators.

Non diploma students please check that you have no timetable clashes between IB and A levels (GCE)/ BTEC/ Financial Studies.  If you notice a clash come to the examinations department immediately.


